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Our ref: HWA/SAI/Whole School 
 
02 December 2024 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: Non-Uniform Day - Friday 20 December 2024 

 

The St Gemma’s RAG (Raising Awareness & Giving) Group have been continuing to organise fundraising activities 

for St Gemma’s Hospice – a wonderful, local charity right on our doorstep.  This term we are joining together with 

the Sixth Form Leadership Group whose chosen charity this year is Simon on the Streets, another local charity 

that supports those who are homeless. 

 

As part of our fundraising, students are invited to come in Christmas themed non-uniform on Friday 20 December 

2024.  This could include Christmas jumpers, red and green clothing, or anything sparkly.  To participate, students 

are asked to bring a minimum £1 donation.  Normal rules apply around jewelry and piercings and please ensure 

all clothing is appropriate. 

 

During this final week, students will also have the opportunity to purchase Christmas decorations, cards and gift 

tags all handmade by the St Gemma’s RAG group.  There will also be candy canes on sale which can be ordered at 

breaktimes in the Cybercafe during the penultimate week and then delivered during form times to a special friend 

to wish them a Happy Christmas.  The candy canes will be priced at 50p, and the cards and decorations will be £1.   

 

This is a great opportunity for our students to support two wonderful local charities and really feeds into our 
value of being a compassionate community.  
 
Yours faithfully 

 
 
 

Mrs. Helen Walker 
Curriculum Leader for MFL and St Gemma’s RAG group lead. 
 
 


